
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Phoenix Business Journal: Cyberbullying in the School Yard: Is
Your District Prepared?

Publication

2.17.15


Shayna Balch was a guest blogger for the Phoenix Business Journal on February 17, 2015.

In the article, Shayna addresses the following precautionary measures to keep schools free of

violence and help minimize potential legal claims that can result from a lack of cyberbullying

prevention:

Understanding the laws

Crafting Policies That Work

Public vs. Private

To read the full article, please visit Phoenix Business Journal.
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